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Statement from House GOP Leader Mike McLane on Governor Brown’s call for a 
special session 

  
Salem, Ore. - Statement from House Republican Leader Mike McLane (R-Powell Butte) on Governor 
Brown’s call for a special session on May 21.  
  
“The political theater session now has a date. Let’s hope Governor Brown and legislative Democrats will 
limit the scope of the session to the stated purpose instead of allowing for the introduction of unrelated 
policy bills. In the end, the tone and tenor of the session will be defined by whether Democrats are able to 
stick to their word.” 
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